
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel/Fax: 201-348-7758 / Richard.Mullen@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Richard Mullen, Group Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Department 

Class II Permissive Change Letter 
 

May 27, 2016 
ITP-16-F112 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Subject: Class II Permissive Change Application for Panasonic Single Modular, Model WL15A  
  under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL15A / Certified Under FCC Parts 15B, 15C and 15E 

For Installation within Panasonic Personal Computer, Model CF-54 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to CFR§2.1043, Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests a Class II Permissive Change 
for its application with FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL15A, which was granted by Siemic Inc. on February 25, 2016 under 
our past PO Control Number ITP-15-F011. 
 
The major change is to update the testing by UNII new rule for 5GHz WiFi.   Except for the changes mentioned 
above, no other modification is performed. 
 
Should you have any question, please contact the undersigned.  Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Authorized by, 
 
 
Richard Mullen 
Group Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety & Compliance Department 


